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Hey Amber,

| recently received a notice about the potential demolition of 1010 Springdale and wanted to leave a comment about it. |
am in favor of its demolition. My name is Anthony Lusardi and | live at 4807 Alf Ave.

My comment is:

"The lot in question is presently empty except for the vacant building 1010 Springdale. The lot is often used to store
trucks and largely serves as an unproductive eye sore.

| cannot find any actual historical significance of this building. The filing itself says only that it was owned and lived in by
people long past. This is not a justification for historical significance.

In short there is no discernible historical significance to this building. | as a homeowner living close by welcome the
opportunity to see this empty lot and empty building turned into a productive multi-story multi-family building.
Austin needs more housing and these are the types of works my wife and | want in our neighborhood."
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